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ITEM TITLE:
Report: Prince William Sound Aquaculture Corporation Spring 2020 Board Meeting

SUBMITTED BY: Amanda Bauer, City Representative, PWSAC Board of Directors

FISCAL NOTES:

Expenditure Required: N/A
Unencumbered Balance: N/A
Funding Source: N/A

RECOMMENDATION:

Receive and file

SUMMARY STATEMENT:

As the COV representative on the Prince William Sound Aquaculture Corporation Board of Directors,
Amanda Bauer attended the annual spring board meeting on March 5, 2020 in Anchorage. Please
find her report regarding the meeting attached.
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